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PROSPECTUS

                         THE FIRST AMERICAN CORPORATION
                        3,621,773 SHARES OF COMMON STOCK

          We are offering up to 3,621,773 of our common shares, par value $1 per
share, for issuance from time to time as full or partial consideration for the
acquisition of businesses, assets or securities of other business entities.

          People who receive shares of our common stock in connection with an
acquisition may be permitted by us to use this prospectus and a prospectus
supplement to resell their shares. You should read the section titled "Selling
Shareholders" to find out more information about resales, if any, including the
amount of securities being resold.

          The specific terms of each acquisition will be determined at or near
the time of the acquisition by negotiations with the owners of the businesses,
assets or securities to be acquired. Shares of our common stock issued hereunder
will be valued at approximately the market value at the time the terms of the
acquisition are tentatively or finally agreed to, when the acquisition is
completed, or during a specific period of time before we deliver the shares.

          We may be required to provide further information by means of a
post-effective amendment to the registration statement of which this prospectus
forms a part or a prospectus supplement once we know the actual information
concerning a specific acquisition. We urge you to read this prospectus, any
accompanying prospectus supplement and the information described under the
heading "Documents Incorporated By Reference" before you make your investment
decision.

          We do not expect to receive any cash proceeds from the sale of our
common shares pursuant to this prospectus, or to use an underwriter or pay
underwriting discounts or commissions with respect to such shares.

          Our common shares are traded on the New York Stock Exchange under the
trading symbol "FAF." On June 27, 2003, the closing price of one of our common
shares on the New York Stock Exchange was $26.51.

       ------------------------------------------------------------------

                   An investment in our company involves risk.
        You should read carefully the "Risk Factors" beginning on page 3
         before deciding whether to purchase shares of our common stock.

       ------------------------------------------------------------------

NEITHER THE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION NOR ANY STATE SECURITIES
COMMISSION HAS APPROVED OR DISAPPROVED OF THESE SECURITIES OR PASSED UPON THE
ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS PROSPECTUS. ANY REPRESENTATION TO THE CONTRARY IS A
CRIMINAL OFFENSE.

                     This prospectus is dated June 30, 2003.
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                              ---------------------

                                   PROSPECTUS

                              ---------------------

          We have not authorized anyone to give you any information that differs
from the information in this prospectus. If you receive any different
information, you should not rely on it.

          The delivery of this prospectus shall not, under any circumstances,
create an implication that THE FIRST AMERICAN CORPORATION is operating under the
same conditions that it was operating under on the date of this prospectus. Do
not assume that the information contained in this prospectus is correct at any
time past the date indicated.

          This prospectus does not constitute an offer to sell, or the
solicitation of an offer to buy, any securities other than the securities to
which it relates.

          This prospectus does not constitute an offer to sell, or the
solicitation of an offer to buy, the securities to which it relates in any
circumstances in which such offer or solicitation is unlawful.

                               Dated June 30, 2003
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